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AND BUDGETARY AFFAIRS
Summary of the meeting of December 2, 2014

The Chair of the CAAP, Ambassador Juan Pablo Lira, Permanent Representative of Chile to the OAS, chaired this regular meeting of the Committee, which met the required quorum.
The audio recording of the meeting can be found at the following link: http://scm.oas.org/Audios/2014/CP_CAAP_3338_12-02-2014.MP3
1. Adoption of the order of business


The order of business, document CP/CAAP-3338/14, was adopted by the Committee without any changes.

2. Third Quarterly Resource Management and Performance Report, 2014 

In resolution AG/RES.1 (XLV-E/13) rev.  1, the General Assembly instructed the Secretariat to prepare quarterly administrative and financial management reports.

The report for the period from July through September 2014 was distributed on November 26 under the classification (CP/CAAP-3337/14). 

To present the document CP/CAAP-3337/14 add. 1, the Chair gave the floor to the Secretary for Administration and Finance, Peter Quilter, and to the Director of the Department of Financial and Administrative Management Services of the SAF, Javier Arnaiz. 

In keeping with the CAAP methodology for presenting and analyzing quarterly reports, the Chair suggested that the time allotted for this matter be spent solely on the document’s presentation and that, as mandated by omnibus resolution AG/RES. 2815 (XLIV-O/14), the question be referred to the Working Group to Conduct the Technical Review of the Program-Budget, to enable it to review and analyze the report and present its analysis to the CAAP at a future meeting.  It was so decided.

3. Other business
There being no comments from the delegations, the meeting was adjourned.
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